Consultation on the Refurbishment of Braeside Road Playpark
St Leonards and St Ives Parish Council are planning to fully refurbish the Braeside Road playpark. They have set aside £100k for the project and are seeking grants to increase this amount. It is hoped the works will be done in the latter part of 2021.
The first step is to create a design for the new park, and this is where everyone can help. We want to engage with as many people as possible to get their ideas of what the new park should look like. 
What is important to you? What would you like to see? 
Please complete the questions below. We will compile the results and use them to help with the design process. Please use a separate form for each person.
There are 4 questions.
Questions
1.	Please tick the box that is relevant to you.   
	Under 7 years old
	 

	7-14 years old
	 

	Over 14 years old
	 

	parent/guardian/
grandparent/childcare worker etc
	 



2.	Below are 13 play characteristics that we generally see in a playpark. Please rank them from 1 to 13 in the order you think is most important – 1 being the most important and 13 being the least important. Please place the numbers in the boxes.

	Climbing
	 

	Jumping
	 

	Swinging
	 

	Bouncing
	 

	Spinning
	 

	Relaxing
	 

	Imagination
	 

	Balancing
	 

	Fitness
	 

	Friends
	 

	Sliding
	 

	Rocking
	 

	Adventure
	 



3.	Please list your favourite pieces of play equipment that you would like to see in a playpark. 













4.	Please write below any other characteristics you think are important in a playpark or any other comments you may have. Please email the Parish Clerk, Jonathan Ross at clerk@stleonardspc.org.uk with your comments, a copy of these questions or anything else you may think of.
PTO


